
GSG Meeting 013/03/2020 

Time meeting was called to order: 12:01 P.M 

Approval of meeting minutes 02/19/2020 Approved by majority  

 

General:  

Dr. Ali Abedi:  

• Addressing concerns about GSG partial withdrawal from the UMaine Symposium  

• Made clear that communication problems were not due to personnel from  CUGR  

• Assured that GSG will be well represented in the upcoming symposium  

• Questions were raised as to why the UG Student Government were not footing the bill 

due to their budget being grater than that of GSG  

• The GSG provided 10,000$ and the UG student government provides 10,000$  

• 5000$ of that goes to the awards and the rest goes to supplies and key note speakers  

• Dr. Abedi also requested for volunteers and he can be reached out at 

ali.abedi@maine.edu  

• Discussion about this was tabled to the next meeting  

President:  

Vice-president:  

Treasurer: 

Secretary: 

• Attendance  

Board of Trustees Representative (BOT):  

OPD officer:  

• Mug club tomorrow  

• Caribbean and Latin student alliance student meeting next Friday and all are welcome  



• April 13th Maine impact week 

• Student Symposium: Volunteers and judges shall go to the volunteer site or reach cat or 

saman  

• TedEx Umaine volunteers required, contact saman  

Grants officer and Deputy grants officer:  

• Review sessions are done  

• Discussions will be held on the day before spring break on march the 14th  

• Awardees with conferences cancelled should withdraw their application  

 

Meeting Adjourned: 12:30 P.M  


